
 

 

 

April 2019 School Board Election Results 

 

Congratulations to Pam Charles, Megan Miller, John Winkelmann, and John Wong, who 

were all elected to serve on the School District of Beloit’s Board of Education.  Pam 

Charles was re-elected to the board as well as interim board member John Wong. 

Welcome back to John Winkelmann who has previously served on the Board of 

Education and a warm welcome to new Board Member Megan Miller.  Pam Charles will 

be serving in one-year term while Megan Miller, John Winkelmann and John Wong will 

each be serving a three-year term.  The four newly elected members will be seated as 

of Monday April 22, 2019, the fourth Monday in April. 


